

School for Global Leaders Middle School 378

145 Stanton Street, 2nd Floor New York, NY 10002 [Tel] 212.260.5375 / [Fax] 212.432.5586

May 9, 2019

Dear 8th Grade Students and Families -

As the end of the year approaches, we would like to reward our seniors with opportunities to attend several exciting incentive-based trips! After their hard work throughout their middle school career, it is time to celebrate their many academic achievements and their outstanding behavior.

As an extra special treat, an <u>individual</u> incentive trip will take place on June 13th for students to attend Six Flags Great Adventure in Jackson, New Jersey! Students will need to meet the following criteria in order to be invited to attend. We currently have <u>50 seats</u> available for students who are: passing English, Math, Social Studies and Science for fourth marking period, consistently in uniform, in good behavioral standing (they don't owe any outstanding detentions), and recommended by 3 of their <u>current teachers</u> and one administrator

Our Senior Overnight Trip will take place on June 5th and 6th. This is our big senior event. There are only <u>32 seats</u> available for this trip. Students will be invited based on, outstanding academic performance, exceptional behavior, attendance, and 4 teacher recommendations. More information will be forthcoming as this trip gets closer.

Each of these trips are <u>based on invitation only</u>. Please do not send payment until your child has been given an invitation to attend. <u>Any student who is currently serving a suspension or has any outstanding detentions may be in danger of having their invitation revoked.</u>

We are so excited for the end of year activities! If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to Mrs. Rhoads, the Senior Activities Coordinator.

All funds listed will only be collected contingent upon student receipt of invitation.

Activity	Price	Due Date by invite
Senior Overnight Trip	\$75	May 31st
Six Flags Trip	\$50	June 10th
Prom	TBD	June 19th

Thank you for your continued support!

The 8th Grade Team